
Volunteers to help on Potato Day !  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

Potato Day is on the horizon, 1 March, and as we do each 
year, we're looking for volunteers to help. The day is so 
successful to a very large extent due to the great team of 
volunteers who contribute their energy to make the day 
happen - setting up, laying out boxes, moving tatties, taking 
money, helping in the cafe, clearing up at the end etc.... and 
generally enjoying ourselves 😄 .  


If you feel able to help this year, we'd really appreciate it. Any 
time you can offer between 8.30-3.30 will be very welcome. 

Let me know by responding by Feb 16th  to 
food@transitionblackisle.org , giving the times of the day                  Final prep to hall before the public 
you can offer (eg 11am-1pm), and if there's anything (eg lifting)                came in, last year  
that you're not able to do.

                                                                            
Many thanks,

Julie 


And/or….. 
Home baking !      

The Potato Day Café offers soup, tea and 
homemade cakes ….so this is also a call out for 
home baking for the event. 

If you’re able to bake some up and bring it along  
please let Penny know on    	 	
info@aquavisiononline.com


Thank you 😃
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